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This year’s duck season went 
out with a whimper. The lase 
week of the season was slow. 
Sunday, we picked up all the 
duck decoys. It sure went fast 
with all the help we had. 
Heath, Rob, and Michael 
jumped in the boat and 
retrieved all of the front lake 
decoys, Terry, Matt Blue, 
Reese Potter, Mike Sperr slog 
thru the back lake and picked 
up all the back lake decoys. 
Paul and I ferried the decoy up 
to the cleaning area. Next 
Friday we will be setting out 
the final bunch field goose 
decoys and arranging the 

floater in the front lake. Terry will be ramrodding this 
endeavor. The 3rd Northwest Goose gets unsway on 
Saturday February 5.  The snows and Canada geese 
were all over us on January 26 in the fog. The weather 
forecast looks like it might be a repeat for the opener. 
Ill be gone to Arizona for a little golf. So Good Luck. 
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Great Day of Hunting Dale & his Canvasback Hight Water 
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IN MY ABSENTS MARTIN HUDSON WILL BE MANAGING THE HUNT CLUB 
I WILL BE AVABLE VIA TEXT OR EMAIL. 

NO SCHEDULED LUNCHES FOR THE 3RD GOOSE SEASON. 

Work Party Schedule for the Summer:
We will be having a few work party’s this summer times TBA.

1. One sometime in June to sort out bad decoys and restring. 
2. One sometime in July to finish up Pit blinds.
3. One sometime in August to Modify Blinds and finish up Pit blinds


